
Ref: No: SCCI/7-C-1/76/2021                                      Dated: 6th March, 2021 
 

 

N O T I C E 

 

E-Business Invitation Letter (E-BIL) All Members – (SCCI): 

 

It is notified for the information of all members of SCCI that as 

per directives of Ministry of Commerce, Ministry of Interior and 

Immigration Wing of Federal Investigation Agency (FIA) 

Government of Pakistan, Issuance of Manual visa Recommendation 

Letter for all Categories for Incoming Foreigners to Pakistan and 

Pakistani Nationals Going to Foreign Countries would not be carried 

out from 1st January 2021 through all Chambers & Association of 

Pakistan. Since the absolute transition of Visa Processing through 

Pakistan Online Visa System (POVS), all types of Visa 

Recommendation Letters for incoming Foreigners to Pakistan and 

Pakistani Nationals going to Foreign Countries will be issued online 

from Sukkur Chamber of Commerce & Industry in future through 

E-Business Invitation Letter System (E-Bil).  
 

Members SCCI can apply online to obtain E-Business 

Invitation Letter (E-Bil) through following websites:-  

1. For Incoming Foreigners to Pakistan:  

https://visa.nadra.gov.pk 

2. For Pakistani Nationals Going to Foreign Countries: 

https://ebil.nadra.gov.pk 
  

Guidelines for obtaining E-Business Invitation Letters for all 

Visa Categories for incoming Foreigners to Pakistan and Pakistani 

Nationals going to Foreign Countries are appended on our website 

(Soon) and social media pages. For any further query Members can 

contact to the Office. 
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Secretary General 
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